

Ministry of Ministère des Transportation Transports

Service Delivery Partnerships Branch 1201 Wilson Avenue, Bldg. B, 3rd Fl. Downsview, Ontario M3M 1J8 Tel: (416) 235-4793 Fax: (416) 235-4433

July 16, 2009

Mr. Pietr Anweiler AplusB Software Corporation 203, #19 Grenfall Crescent Ottawa, ON K2G 0G3

Dear Mr. Anweiler,

The Beginner Driver Education (BDE) Program is pleased to advise that your BDE curriculum has been approved. You may begin to use the new 'ministry-approved' curriculum effective today.

Your driving school and affiliated ministry-approved curriculum will be listed on the BDE web site shortly. Should you wish to offer your ministry-approved curriculum to be made available for purchase, please advise the BDE Program in writing on your company letterhead, providing the appropriate contact information.

The approval of your course supports the on-going efforts of the driving school industry and the ministry to ensure that the BDE Program in Ontario continues to meet the highest standards of quality.

Sincerely

Keith Madill

BDE Program Manager